
                  

 

Free SSCS Electronic Membership for 2020 A-SSCC Attendees! 

Dear 2020 A-SSCC Attendee,  

On behalf of the IEEE Solid-State Circuits Society, I would like to extend a very warm welcome 
to you for attending the 2020 A-SSCC, which is one of our Society’s main events held annually in 
the Far East. As a token of appreciation for your support of SSCS-sponsored conferences in this 
unusual environment, our Society is offering all registrants of this year’s A-SSCC who currently 
are IEEE members a one-year free SSCS electronic membership for 2020-2021.  

SSCS membership gives you free access to a wealth of practical content, helping you stay current on 
technical developments and find solutions. This content includes: 

• Online Tutorials and Short Courses 
• Webinars 
• A Distinguished Lecturer Program with an active roster of world-class  lecturers 
• Subscription to a portfolio of leading publications. 
• Student members also are eligible for recognition through Predoctoral Achievement Awards and 

Student Travel Grants. 
• All members receive ample networking opportunities at more than 90 grass-roots chapters 

around the world, and virtually through our Facebook, LinkedIn, and Twitter presence. 
• All members also receive the most favorable rates on our four sponsored international 

conferences. 

To claim this offer, please send an email with the subject “A-SSCC 2020 Special” to 
l.caruso@ieee.org and include the following information: 

• Your name and IEEE membership number 
• Your A-SSCC registration number 

Stay in touch with SSCS and have a wonderful time at A-SSCC! 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrick Yue 
VP of Membership, IEEE SSCS 


